## **MISSION UGANDA 2021**

June 17 – June 26, 2021

Thank you for your interest in participating in our church-wide mission trip to Kaihura, Uganda on June 17 – June 26, 2021. We pray that this process of praying if God would have you join the team would be one of rich personal growth. Most of the information we cover today is listed below. If you have any lingering questions as you process and pray, do not hesitate to contact Pastor Brian at <a href="mailto:brian@emmausbible.org">brian@emmausbible.org</a>!

**TRIP DATES**: Thursday, June 17 through Saturday, June 26, 2021

**TRAVEL DETAILS**: Departure and arrival through Hartsfield-Jackson International

Airport (ATL)

**TRIP COST**: \$2,500/person - Includes all travel, lodging, and food costs

Does not include Visa (\$50/person), Passport, or Immunizations

**FINANCIAL DEADLINES:** \$250/person deposit due ASAP (Due no later than 1/31/2021)

\$1,125 due April 11, 2021 \$1,125 due May 16, 2021

**TEAM MEETINGS**: Sunday, February 7, 2021, 1:00pm

Sunday, March 21, 2021, 1:00pm Sunday, May 16, 2021, 1:00pm

\*Note – All team meetings are mandatory for team members.

## **NEXT STEPS:**

- 1. **Pray**: Set aside some time over the next few weeks to diligently pray (and even fast) about whether or not God is calling you to be a member on the Mission Uganda 2021 team. Pray for discernment and wisdom for yourself and for the rest of the team members who are exploring this calling!
- 2. **Notify Brian**: Once you feel like you have heard from the Lord, please reach out to Pastor Brian and notify him of your decision (either way). The last date to finalize your place on the team will be January 31, 2021.
- 3. **Deposit & Team Application**: If you decide to join the team, please submit a \$250 deposit (made out to Emmaus) to Pastor Brian. He will send you a brief team member application please complete this as soon as possible to finalize your place on the team!
- 4. **Fundraise**: We will talk through the specifics of fundraising for this trip at our first team meeting in February. However, it is never too early to begin. Ask Brian for help if you want to get started early!

**QUESTIONS:** As you pray and seek wisdom on your role on this team, please do not hesitate to contact Pastor Brian if you have any questions – **brian@emmausbible.org!**